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Congratulations:   

• To the high school students of the month Payton Russman for 
November and Tessa Lawson for December. 

• To the 5th-8th grade boys basketball teams on awesome sea-
sons. 

 
Protecting Young Eyes: Please read the information from PYE 
for Digital Trust Framework. This is a preparation tool for par-
ents to teach responsible technology use.  This is the link. 
 
Nominate a teacher for the PFCU Cash for Classrooms: Each 
week from January - May, a different teacher will be randomly 
chosen to win a total of $150 from Portland Federal Credit Un-
ion.  You can nominate a current K-12 full-time, part-time or 
substitute teacher to win. This is the link for the nomination 
form. 
 
Students recognize the Real Presence of Christ in the Eucharist: 
Please take a moment to read the following Blog Post. This is 
such significant data pointing to the effectiveness of Catholic 
schools, our catechesis on the Eucharist as well as the Catholic 
culture in our schools. It speaks volumes about the value of 
Catholic schools, especially to those that are interested in the 
quality of our Catholic identity and culture.  
 
MAPS Testing:  MAPS testing will be taking place over the next 
couple of weeks for students in grades K-8.  Please make sure 
that your child(ren) have plenty of rest. 
 
Shamrock Auction Committee:  Do you like to help the school 
and have fun in the process?  The Shamrock Auction Committee 
is looking for people to join the committee.  You can be as in-
volved as you want to be. Please contact Mike/Ann 
Kissane  (517)604-1852 or Jason/Jenny Chamberlain (517)881-
8392 for more details. 

 
 
 

 

Shamrock News 
1/7/22 

1/7 JV & Var. Girls BB vs. Bath @ PMS 6p 
1/8 K of C Free Throw Contest in the gym 9a 
 Second Grade Reconciliation 10a 
 JV & Var. Boys BB vs. Morrice @ PMS 6p 
1/9 Athletic Association Mtg. in Parish Hall 6:30p 
1/10 Bowling @ CC-C @ Sheridan Lanes  3p 
1/11 JV & Var. Boys BB vs. Potterville @ PMS 6p 
1/12 Mass for grades 9-12  9:30a 
 Bowling @ Central Montcalm @ Sheridan Lanes 3p 
 JV & Var. Girls BB @ Potterville 5:30p 

 PTO Meeting in Parish Hall  6p 
1/13 No afternoon busing 
 Mass for grades K-8 9:30a 
 JV & Var. Boys BB vs. Laingsburg @ PMS 6p 
1/14 No afternoon busing  
 Senior Open Campus Lunch 
 JV & Var. Girls BB vs. Laingsburg @ PMS 6p 
1/17 No School - Martin Luther King, Jr. Day 
 Bowling @ Fowler @ E-Lanes 3p 
 

 
Calendar of Events 

Thursday & Friday, January 13 & 14  
No afternoon busing  

Portland Public Schools mornings only 
 

Monday, January 17  
No School - Martin Luther King, Jr. Day 

 St. Patrick School     122 West Street     Portland, MI 48875       www.portlandstpats.com 

The yearly St. Patrick School Calendar is here. 

In the event of a snow day,  
the entire St. Patrick campus is closed.   

 
This includes the school, church and parish office. 

All Masses, meetings, games and practices will be canceled. 

Hoops for Hope 

Mara Schrauben, Katelyn Russell, and Lydia 
Meredith will be selling pink t-shirts to wear 
to the boys basketball game on February 4th 
against Saranac for their capstone project. 
All proceeds will be donated to cancer re-
search.  Pre-order your $20 Hoops for Hope 
t-shirts by January 14th at 8pm from Fabri-
cated Customs at this link.  

GO GREEN!  GO WHITE! 

https://protectyoungeyes.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/Digital-Trust-Framework.pdf?mc_cid=7bd38981f1&mc_eid=711d74be09
https://www.pfcu4me.com/News/Cash-for-Classrooms?fbclid=IwAR0EWaZTvaVVc7dLzcxZ6Z_ulRnF9gc9sAhSK5SDsX6bTB8LiJy0W_4H7JU
https://catholicschools4u.org/blog/students-recognize-real-presence-christ-eucharist
https://portlandstpats.com/school/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2021/11/SPS-2021-2022-Calendar-School-Calendar-7.pdf
https://fabricatedcustoms.com/collections/hoops-for-hope
https://fabricatedcustoms.com/collections/hoops-for-hope


Youth Ministry  

High School Youth Group -- TIME CHANGE 
High School Youth Group has a time change! High School Youth 
Group will meet on January 9th. Because of the Mass time 
change, we will now be meeting Sundays from 11:00am - 
12:30pm starting January 9th. The location stays the same, 
Room 110 in the school! Enter through doors #6 on West Street 
or find Brandy after 10am Mass to cut through the Parish Hall. 
Bring a friend and come hang out with us! We hope to see you 
there! 
 

Middle School Youth Group -UPDATE! 
Youth Group has been going GREAT! Time: Mondays after 
school from 2:30-4:00 in Room 110! Our first meetings went 
great, so bring a friend and come join us! 

 

March For Life for high school students: 
March For Life 2022 is happening! Mr. Hodge sent an email 
with the permission slip to all high school parents and students. 
 

1. First and foremost, the March For Life this year is on Fri-

day, January 21, 2022. We will be departing St. Pat’s on 
Thursday morning and returning on Saturday evening. We 
will be traveling by bus through the Diocese, and we are 
planning for St. Pat’s to have our own bus both there and 
back!  

2. We will be staying two nights in the hotel, at either Capitol 

Hills Hotel or Renaissance DC Downtown Hotel, and there 
will be 4 people per room. 

3. The initial cost of the trip is $325 per person. St. Patrick 

does have a March For Life fund that we can issue scholar-
ships out of, so please don’t let the cost deter you from 
going! If the cost is the only thing stopping you from going, 
please reach out to either Randy Hodge or Brandy Holt and 
we can figure it out!  

4. In order to save your spot, a $50 deposit is due at the same 

time as your permission slip. Please return your slip by 
Thursday, January 13th. 

 

We are greatly looking forward to experiencing this with your 
students! Please feel free to contact either Randy Hodge or 
Brandy Holt with any questions you may have!  
 
If you have any questions regarding these events, please con-
tact Brandy Holt at brandyholt@portlandstpats.org. 

Umbrellas and Blankets for sale:  The 
Athletic Association has St. Patrick black 
umbrellas for $15 and 50” x 60” black 
nylon fleece picnic blankets with green 
fleece interior and water resistant poly 

liner back for $30. 
Please contact the 
school office or an 
Athletic Association member to purchase 
one. 

 

3 on 3 Basketball Tournament  

There is a 3 on 3 basketball tournament on Monday, January 17, in the St. Patrick School gym for students in grades 6-12. The entry 

fee is $5 per person for players and spectators (invite your friends and family to come and watch!); enter through door #1 by the 

school office. There will be a boys tournament and a girls tournament with a bracket for middle school and a bracket for high school. 

The winner of each will play each other at the end for an out of dress code slip. Teams can be co-ed if wanted and will be placed into 

the bracket accordingly. Grades 6-8 will start at 10:00 a.m. and high school will start at 12:00 p.m. If you have any questions, please 

contact Cole Kinsman, Kyle Edlund, or Braxton Teachworth. All proceeds will go to purchasing picnic tables for the school as a part of 

their Capstone Project.   




